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Peña’s Disposal Announces New Mobile Shredding Service 
 
CUTLER – Peña’s Disposal Service, known for recycling and waste hauling, now offers Countywide 
Shredding, a secure, mobile shredding service. 
 
Shredding is done in a specially designed truck. All paper collected through shredding will then be 
recycled, making it a logical fit with Peña’s Disposal’s core mission, explained company vice-
president Art Peña. 
 
The Countywide Shredding truck will be available for businesses and individuals. The shredding fee 
is determined by weight, using the scale on the truck. Peña’s anticipates also having the truck 
participate in community events, along with their Zero Hero mascot, as part of the company’s effort 
to educate the public about how to recycle and the importance of recycling. 
 
“Shredding has become essential due to the need to protect private information. Now we can offer 
shredding and the customers will know that their paper will be properly recycled,” Peña added. 
“With the tough new state mandates, recycling to reduce the waste going into our landfills is even 
more important.” 
 
Countywide Shredding is certified through the National Association for Information Destruction, an 
organization that oversees the security of shredding services. For information on Countywide 
Shredding services, contact Peña’s Disposal at 528-3909. 
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